Altar Society News

The Altar Society is hosting a reception in honor of those receiving their First Communion. Please come join us after the 9:30 AM Mass to celebrate with them the receiving of First Holy Communion.

Duties change May 1: Circle 9 - Funeral Dinners: Circle 7 - Albs and Fonts: Circle 10 - Coffee Hour (3rd and 4th Sunday): Circle 6 - No duty, Circle 12 - No duty.

There is a new refrigerator in the kitchen and the freezer has been moved to the back room.

If you have dishes in the kitchen please pick them up and take them home.

Wanted: Media Missionary for EWTN

If you are interested in a fun, easy and informative ministry and would like to be a missionary for the Eternal Word Television Network, please call Barbara Haytas at 541-523-2638. This ministry only takes 30 minutes a month, please contact Barbara for more information.

Diocese of Baker Summer Camps High School Camp

\$30.00 per youth - Saturday, June 20, 2015 from 3PM, Sunday to June 21, 2015 at Noon. For all incoming/outgoing high school youth.

'The Voyage' Upper Elementary Camp \$120.00 per child - Friday, July 10, 2015 at 3PM to Sunday, July 12 at Noon. For all incoming/outgoing 4th-6th grade youth.

'Diocese of Baker Olympics' Middle School Camp \$150.00 per child -Thursday, July 16, 2015 at 3PM to Sunday July 19, 2015 at Noon. For all incoming/outgoing 6th-8th grade youth

Youth Leadership Camp

\$250.00 per youth - Monday, July 20 at noon to Friday, July 24 at 2PM. For all incoming/outgoing 11th-12th grade youth.

Steubenville Northwest in Spokane

\$350 per person - Friday, July 31, 2015 to Monday, August 3, 2015. For all incoming/outgoing high school youth.

For more information and registration forms contact Tammy at the Parish Office. You must register through the parish office.

Register early, spots are limited.

Knights of Columbus

Bingo

No Bingo today. Please plan on joining us next Sunday from 2PM to 4PM.

Knights Breakfast

Join us for breakfast after Mass on May 10, 2015.

Meeting

Our Next meeting will be on May 21, 2015 in the parish hall at 7PM.

RELAY FOR LIFE Upcoming Coffee Hour -- May 3, 2015

Team Hope Relay for Life will serve Breakfast Casserole and fruit next Sunday after the 9:30 AM Mass. Please join us! We are still singing up team members for this years event. Sign up information will be available at Coffee Hour.

Religious Education Wednesday, April 29, 2015

Last RE classes for the 2014-2015 school year.

Grades Preschool - 5th grade will be swimming at the YMCA Sam-O-Swim Center from 7PM to 8PM. Grades 6& 7 will have Confirmation class with Fr. Greiner from 7PM to 8PM in the parish hall.

8th Graders will have a pizza party and paint in the Rectory. Grades 9 - 12 Pizza from 7PM to 8PM in their classroom.

Sunday Reflection

Today's Gospel is often called The Good Shepherd Sunday.

The children who are celebrating their First Holy
Communion have studied today's Gospel and know that
Jesus is the Good Shepherd who is willing to lay down his
life for the sheep. When Jesus says he is the Good
Shepherd, he is telling us that he does for us all the things
that a really good shepherd does for his sheep. We are like
the sheep. Jesus expects us to be kind and generous. He
wants us to spend our whole lives doing acts of kindness,
mercy, love and generosity. We belong to Jesus, we believe in
and trust in him.

As God's family, we are all called to look out for one another. It's not just about "me", it's about "us". The Religious Education children raised \$143.98 for Catholic Relief Services. A great big huge thank you to all that gave to help others. This is the way we show the it's not about "me", it's about "us".



On behalf of the Dethloff family I would like to say thank you to everyone that donated items, money & food to SMOKIN' JOE'S CHILI BLOWOUT, for everyone that entered delicious chili in the contest, (winners were: Betty Dahlen, Tay Mohr & Aaron Schierman), for all that came to eat, and spend money, you made this fund raiser a success! Thank you to Hal Huntington, Tay & Francis Mohr and to the Knights of Columbus. Without the Knights, our "Chili Chefs", and all those that helped set up, cook, & clean up Smokin' Joe's wouldn't happen. Thank you!